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9th February 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
All this week we have been raising the profile of keeping safe online. 
Our week was launched by our Digital Ambassadors who led the whole school through a 
presentation during Monday morning’s assembly. They advised us about a competition, provided 
key advice, including what to do if something worries you and we heard a catchy song that 
everyone has access to on Google Classroom. The children have been asked to learn the song and 
the actions! 
 
You will have received leaflets packed with advice for all families and invited families to an online 
webinar on Thursday evening. This is a crucial area of learning for us all, adults and children, as 
technology moves so fast and we are all updating our knowledge and expertise. We hope that you 
have found the advice useful and if you would like further support please contact the school office 
with your queries or concerns. 
 
 

Our book recommendations this week… 
 

 
The Thomas family have gone on holiday, so Mog is staying with a granny. It sounded safe enough, 
but no one warned Mog aboutTibbles…  Mog and the Granny by Judith Kerr is a story in a series 
about the adventures of a cat called Mog. This book was recommended by Azra and Lilly from Blue 
Class and they told me it was about jealousy but it all turns out well in the end! 
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During the half term break is a great opportunity to visit the library and borrow lots of fabulous 
books, stories, information books and inspiration for activities!  
 
 

 
 
 

We are also sending home this year’s £1 Book Token to celebrate World Book Day. Although the 
day is actually on 7th March, the vouchers are valid from February 15th until 31st March, however, 
the £1 books available at bookshops, ASDA, Tesco and Sainsburys, often sell out very quickly! More 
information about World Book Day will follow nearer the time but half term is a good opportunity 
to grab a bargain! 
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Many thanks to The Book Trust who have sent us copies of these amazing books for our Year 5 & 6 
children. How lucky are they to have their own copies to keep! 
 

 
 

Internet Safety week 
This week we have been celebrating Safer Internet Week by taking part in a range of fun activities 
to help us remember how to stay safe online. The Digital Ambassadors (Year 5 and 6) started off the 
celebrations by delivering an assembly to the whole school! Ask your children about the learning 
that they have been doing in class to promote Safer Internet day! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Your children should have also received informational leaflets with top tips for parents on how to 
keep our children safe and happy when using technology. Please let us know if you need any 
additional copies.  
If you need any guidance around Online safety or technology for children, please speak to a 
member of staff. You can also find useful information information by following this link:  

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers 

 
 
 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
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Sports Round up! 

On Monday, some of our year 5 and 6 girls were given the chance to represent our school in a girls 
football tournament at Raglan Primary School. It was a great opportunity for our girls who have 
been working so hard this past year. Well done to:    
 
Eylah-Bowe, Riahanna (Purple), Andra, Sedzina, Amelia.S, Harleen, Aziza (Violet), Gillian, 
Chysolithe (Grey), Feray, Jasleen & Danisha (Lilac)  
 

Girls Football Match Report:  
Fleecefield 2-0 StarksField   

 
A massive shout out to our amazing girls’ football team, who represented our school in their latest 
league match, beating Stark'sfield girls 2-0 on Tuesday. First half goals from Rayyaan and Arsida 
were enough to bring the 3 points back to Fleecefield and grab our second win of the season. 
Special mention to: Jovie, Rumaan, Arsida (Indigo) Bemvinda, Rayyaan, Emily, 
Ceren, (Lilac) Kaece (Grey)& Rawdah (Violet). 
 

Key Stage 1 Multi Skills  
 
From Wednesday to Friday, a few of our lucky children across year 1 and 2 were rewarded with the 
chance to attend a multi skills session over at Lea Valley Athletics Centre. During their time there, 
our children were showcasing different skills such as: throwing, running, jumping, dribbling, rolling 
and kicking. A special mention to some of our amazing year 6 active leaders who helped set up and 
run activities for younger children across Enfield. 
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Sports Personality of the week! 

 

This week's Sports Personality of the week is..... Blain (Orange) 

Blain had a great final gymnastics lesson this Monday. Orange class have been amazing this term 
and Mr. Samuel rewarded them with a turn on the climbing frame. Blain was very shy at first but as 
the lesson went on Blain was able to overcome her fears showing resilience and was able to climb 
up and down the climbing frame all by herself, more than once. She was also brave enough to climb 
through the gaps all by herself too. Mr. Samuel was also impressed with her technique while doing 
the forward roll. Blain now knows the importance of tucking her chin into her chest while rolling 
using the back of her neck and not the top of her head. 
 
Great progress this week Blain – well done! 

 
Attendance Success! 

This week a huge WELL DONE to PINK class with 98.62% 
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Have a great half term and we will see everyone from 8.30am on Tuesday 20th February. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Antoinette Goldwater 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 


